
From:  Lin, Alan S@DOT <alan.lin@dot.ca.gov>

Sent time:  09/15/2020 08:31:38 AM

To:  OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>; Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>; mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Cc:  Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>

Subject:  FW: Hollywood Center Project-Caltrans Letter
 

Dear All,
 
Sorry about the inconvenience, Caltrans would like to retrieve the letter.  Please discard the letter received from yesterday.  A
revised letter will be sent.
 
Thank you!
 
 
 
Alan Lin, P.E.
Transportation Engineer, Civil
IGR, Division of Planning
State of California
Department of Transportation
Mail Station 16
100 South Main Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213‐897‐8391 Office
213‐269‐1124 Mobile
 
 
 
 
 

From: Lin, Alan S@DOT 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 8:32 AM
To: OPR State Clearinghouse <State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: Hollywood Center Project‐Caltrans Letter
 
FYI
 

From: Lin, Alan S@DOT 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 8:31 AM
To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org; Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Cc: Edmonson, Miya R@DOT <miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov>
Subject: Hollywood Center Project‐Caltrans Letter
 
Dear Transportation Partners,
 
Attached, please find Caltrans letter for your record.
 
Thank you!
 
Alan Lin, P.E.
Transportation Engineer, Civil
IGR, Division of Planning
State of California
Department of Transportation
Mail Station 16
100 South Main Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213‐897‐8391 Office
213‐269‐1124 Mobile
 

mailto:mindy.nguyen@lacity.org
mailto:luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org
mailto:miya.edmonson@dot.ca.gov

